
September 6, 2016 
 

To: Business Officers and Academic Personnel Analysts (via SBADM-L) 
From:  Cindy Doherty, Director, Academic Personnel 
 
Re: Academic Personnel training opportunities 

All courses in both the Academic Personnel Certificate program and the advanced 
workshop series are now available for registration.  The date and time of courses to be 
offered later in the academic year are to be determined (by default the registration page 
shows a date of Sunday January 1, 2017).  Registered participants will be notified of the 
time and date once they are set.  

Please encourage interested staff within your office to sign up for the certificate program 
courses or workshops as appropriate.   The original announcement, including the link to 
register, appears below. 

------------------- 

Cindy Doherty 

Director 

UCSB Academic Personnel 

(805) 893-8332 

cindy.doherty@ucsb.edu 


